COPY OF AIR LETTER

1l4th September, 1949,

T8 Hl Reference: H & F

Dear Sir,

B oy e o

"HOEVELD"

Bo e il
LS

Reverting to my letter of the 27th May last addressed
to the Owners of thls vessel, I shall be glad to learn
whether the Annual Load Line Survey and Annual Survey for
Classification have yet been carried out. If not, I have
to request that you will furnish me with any information
you may be able to obtaln on the subject, and I think it
o well to point out that the peried of grace allowed for the
completion of the Annual Load Line Survey will expire on
. the 20th instant,

At the same time I shall be glad to learn what
arrangements the Owners propose making to submit the bbilers
Yo the survey which became due at the end of July last,.

Yours falthfully,

Clerk to the
Clgasifleatlon Committee,

A. H, Boyle, Esq.,
DURBAN.
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